Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01236 632110

E-mail: enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk

Date: 25 April 2021



Education and Families

Ed Clinton
Head Teacher
Cumbernauld Primary School
Eastfield Road
Cumbernauld G68 0EB
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

Placing Requests for August 2021

Following a review of the Placing Request Regulations, there is a change to the deadline for advising parents/carers on the decision of their placing request. The deadline for advising parents/carers for those placing requests received by 15 March 2021, has been extended from 30 April 2021 to 15 May 2021. For placing requests received after that date, parents/carers will be advised within two months.

Further details are available on the Council website and can be viewed by using the link below.

https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/placing-requests

Yours sincerely

Ed Clinton

Head Teacher





